
Chairperson Reports

date: April 28, 2016 at 7:00 pm

opening prayer: Ed Lewandowski approved - May 19, 2016

Msgr. Telhorst

Father T. reported that Marisue and Mike Balek's daughter, Sr. Theresa will be 

taking her final vows this summer.

Randy Howe will be Ordained a Deacon in the next month.

Deacon Dick will be celebrating his 25th anniversary of being Ordained in June.

Father Rick will be departing MMOC for assignment to another parish in June.

There was a suggestion and much discussion to have a combined celebration

for all.  Jill Farmer is organizing the celebration.

Father T will be participating in a priest exchange with The Rock Church

on a weekend TBD this summer. 

Kathy McGinnis, representative of The Rock Church, is planning on attending

the women's ACTS retreat and encouraging other women from The Rock Church

to attend also.

Mort Small Administration and Finance

review and voting on the budget was tabled to the next meeting

due to lack of adequate time at this meeting.

Denise Kennedy Athletics

commission reports were abbreviated due to lack of time at this meeting.

Judy Nigh Christian Formation

commission reports were abbreviated due to lack of time at this meeting.
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Mary Factor Christian Service

Reported at on May 14 Northwest Academy of Law will have be holding

an Education Day, with sponsorship by Washington University. There 

is no cost for attending the workshop. Time is from 10:00 to 3:00.

Address is 5140 Riverview Blvd, this is a charter school.

Maureen Schumacker Evangelization

John Schumacker Evangelization

commission reports were abbreviated due to lack of time at this meeting.

Kathy Newbold Health

In the pink newsletter will be coming out Mid May with information regarding

poison control, synthetic drugs and laundry pods.

Andy Dapron Liturgy

Ken Barnes, a member of the Liturgy commission presented to

the parish council his views and the views of the Liturgy commission's opinion

on the proposed new mass schedule.

Andy distributed the instructions for installation of the Forty-Fourth 

Parish Council Mass

This mass will be Sunday May 15 at 9:30.

The start of term for the new parish council will be June 1, 2016

Ed Lewandowski Religious Education

commission reports were abbreviated due to lack of time at this meeting.
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Christine Stuckel Secretary

Jay Stuckel Secretary

next meeting: Thursday May 19, 2016 7:00 PM

THIS IS A CHANGE FROM OUR STANDARD MEETING DATE.

Jill Farmer Social

commission reports were abbreviated due to lack of time at this meeting.

Danielle Farmer Youth 

commission reports were abbreviated due to lack of time at this meeting.

Ted Montoia Vice-Chairperson

commission reports were abbreviated due to lack of time at this meeting.

Dave Bujnak Chairperson

Dave reported the outstanding response of the parish survey of the 

proposed new mass times.  53% of the parishioners responded to the

post card mailing, with the results being a statistical tie for the new mass times.

A consensus procedure handout was  disturbed and explained.

Dave conducted the meeting following the consensus procedure outline,

with all council members able to speak on the agenda items.

The results of the consensus procedure was to:

Change the Saturday mass to start at 4:30 pm beginning June 4, 2016

Change the Sunday mass schedule to 9:00am and 11:00 am beginning June 5, 2016.

closing prayer: Ed Lewandowski
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